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SIG & SRC Leader Application for 
Conference Registration Fee Rebate
Must be submitted to the Professional Development Director by October 1 annually
Name: 

Leadership Role:  

If Co-Leaders, please indicate 

a) Name of Co-Leader to receive the $200 rebate:

b) Each Co-Leader to receive $100 rebate:

Please provide the address(es) that you would like the rebate sent:
Tasks that must have been completed to receive a conference registration rebate include: 1. submitted the two goals reports 
2. issued at least one newsletter during the year, and 
3. attended the annual CRLA Conference 

Completion of these tasks must be verified by the Professional Development Director. 

I will notify you and the Registrar/Treasurer October 15 of the status of your application.
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